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Ref. No.: ATC/NOT/2023/243                                                                                                                                      Date: 3-07-2023 

 
 
Dear Final Year and Pass-out Students, 
 
 
Subject: Mandatory Participation in the Mega Job Fair - 25th Year Celebration 
 
 

We are pleased to announce the Mega Job Fair organized by Azad Group of Educational 
Institutions, which will take place on 8th July 2023 from 10:30 AM to 4:00 PM at our institute 
campus, adjacent to CRPF Camp, Bijnaur, Lucknow. 
 

This event provides an exceptional opportunity for all our final-year and pass-out 
students to explore diverse job prospects and connect with renowned companies seeking 
fresh/experienced talent. You can gain valuable insights, learn about industry trends, and even 
secure job offers or internships on the spot. 
 

Participation in the Mega Job Fair is mandatory for our final-year students of all the 
courses, and it will contribute additional marks to their internal assessment. We kindly request 
all heads of departments to ensure 100% participation. 
 

To make the most of this opportunity, please prepare your resumes, dress professionally, 
and bring your enthusiasm and confidence. We assure you of a well-organized event where you 
can impress potential employers. 
 

We believe in your potential and eagerly anticipate your success. For any questions or 
further information, please reach out to us. A soft copy of a poster with details on how to apply is 
attached to this letter. 
 

Best of luck to all participants! 
 
Registration link for Mega Job Fair: https://tinyurl.com/LucknowJobFair 
 
 

  
 

[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 
Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Adjacent CRPF Colony, Bangla Bazar Road, Bijnaur, Lucknow-2  
Phone No. 0522-2817608, 609 Fax: 0522-2817609 
E-mail: info@aiet.ac.in Website: www.agei.edu.in 

 
 

 UNDER AUSPICES OF AZAD EDUCATIONAL SOCIETY) 
Approved by AICTE/PCI/NCTE, New Delhi & Affiliated to AKTU/LU/BTEUP 




